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Notice

Members of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors may be attending an open house at the

Roll Farm located at N6139 State Road 25, Juneau Wl on Tuesday, September 20, 2022 from
4:30 p.m. to 5:45 p.m.

A majority or a negative quorum of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors or any of its subunit

committees may be present at this open house. lf a majority or negative quorum of the Dodge

County Board of Supervisors or its subunit committees are present, their presence constitutes a

"meeting" under Wisconsin's Open Meetings Law, as interpreted in the case of State ex rel.

Badke v. Greendate Vitloge Boord,173 Wis. 2d553 (1993), even though no formal action will be

taken on any County business at the tour by the Dodge County Board of Supervisors or its
subunit Committees. No per diem or mileage will be paid to County Board of Supervisors for
attending the open house.
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